
 
11 April 2018 
  
Dear Parents, Guardians & Whanau 

TE MOANA 5/6 - TE PAPA TRIP – TRANSPORT EXPRESSIONS OF 
INTEREST 

This year Team Te Moana Yrs 5/6 will be taking the opportunity to 
work with a number of artists and poets.  We will then create our own 
art for an exhibition on the theme of “Rere”, which will be shown at 
Mahara Gallery in Term 3. More on that soon! 

As part of the lead in to this amazing opportunity, we would like to visit 
Te Papa’s new Toi Art Gallery.  We plan on visiting two classes at a 
time, on the Tuesday to Thursday 12th, 13th and 14th June.  We 
would appreciate expressions of interest for parent helpers/drivers 
who can seat at least 4 children and be able to accompany us on any 
of these dates.  

We are able to keep the cost to $5.00.00 per child.  We are also able 
to offer each driver a $20.00 compensation to cover parking at Te 
Papa and fuel. 
 
If you are keen and able to help, please let us know ASAP via Seesaw 
so we can complete the organisation for this, one of our many 
excursions in what will be a very busy Term 2! 

PLEASE NOTE:  NO PAYMENT IS REQUIRED AT THIS POINT 

 

Regards, 

 
 
MATT VAN WHEELER & YRS 5/6 TEAM 

 

Involvement - Resilience – Communication - Respect - Responsibility – Curiosity 
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